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 Digital 
Dates 
 

Wednesday, 20th 
March 
Bag2school clothing 
collection 

Thursday, 21st March 
Year 5 Class 
Assembly 9.15am 

Monday, 25th March 
Parent Consultation 
Week                  
Year 5 Anglo-Saxon 
day at Escot 

Tuesday, 26th March 
Year 4 trip to Bath 

Thursday, 4th April  
Term ends at 1.30pm 

Tuesday, 23rd April 
Children return to 
school 
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The Newton Poppleford School Newsletter 

School meals  

School Meals are going to go up in price to £2.30 from the start 
of the Summer Term. Please could parents settle any 
outstanding dinner money amounts (either cash or online 
payments are acceptable). 

On the School Gateway site you can now pay by     
debit card, credit card as well as bank transfer. 

Parent Teacher Consultations 

On-line booking for parent consultations will be open from this 
evening (Friday) at 5pm.  
 Years 3 & 6 are on Monday, 25th March,  
 Year 2 on Tuesday, 26th March,  
 Years 1 & 5 on Wednesday, 27th March and  
 Years R & 4 on Thursday, 28th March. 

Help Needed for a Pond Party! 

Friday March 29th 1:30 to 3pm - Pond Party! 

We have been preparing the Far Field for it to 
be made use of again.  Students from Bicton 
College have come in to cut back a lot of the 
overgrown areas.  We greatly appreciated their 
help.  Now we need to clear our pond.  If you are able to come 
in, to help wade in and chop back the overgrowth in our pond, 
we’d be very thankful.  Please let Mrs Thomas know, (via the 
office) if you are able to help. 

From the PTFA 
Our Bag2School collection day is NEXT WEEK! Please bring your 
bags of clothing into school by 9am on Wednesday 20th 
March, there will be a collection point gazebo outside the 
school from Monday 18th for early birds. Details of the items 
accepted are available on the school website. 

March 15 News 

The phone number for 
those parents who use                    

the Twilight after 
school club is 
07513269489. 
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 Y3 My WOW Moment  

was making our woolly 
mammoths—Ava R 

My WOW Moment was 

playing word bingo—
Tallulah 

Y1  I liked wearing my red nose 

today! - Oliver D 

I liked seeing which material was 
waterproof for our broken umbrella.— 

Lottie 

Y2   I enjoyed learning about 

Florence Nightingale – Claire 

The Red Nose activities were            
really fun! -Junior 

Y5   My Wow Moment is when we did 

Bikeability and I had to wait for a car then 
carried on—Lottie S 

My Wow Moment is when in Bikeability we had 

to do a U-turn in between two cars-Jonno 

YR   My WOW Moment was when I 

let my balloon go and the air went in 
the opposite direction to the balloon 

–Mary-Bess 

My WOW Moment was seeing corn 

turned into popcorn—Maddie 

WOW MOMENTSWOW MOMENTSWOW MOMENTS   

PRE-SCHOOL  My WOW Moment  -         

After World Book Day I wrote my own story 
called ‘Bananas in Pyjamas—Ammara 

I’ve been learning to write my name—Maddy 

Y6   My WOW Moment was beating 

My Morison in Times Tables Rock Star 3-
1—Jessie 

My WOW Moment is when I did extra 

cricket with some Year 5s and Year 6s 
on Thursday. Jess R 

 Y4  My WOW Moment  was doing rugby in PE —Charlie 

I am really happy because Samara and Mia are really nice 
to me and I love Mrs Perry teaching us again.—Nena 


